
Gary Zepp

To: Cabot PiUs
Subject: RE: SB19O- Senate Labor and Commerce Committee

From: Cabot Pitts [mailto:alaskawildwind@gmaiLcom)
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 5:44 PM
To: Gary Zepp
Subject: SB19O- Senate Labor and Commerce Committee

Dear Gary,

My name is Cabot Pitts and I am a registered guide and outfitter. Kelly Vrem forwarded your email about
potential testimony for SB 190. I was just up in Fairbanks for the Big Game Commercial Services Board
meetings and Kelly mentioned this to me over lunch on Saturday. If you would like I do not mind testifying for
SB 190. Please let me know. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cabot Pins
Alaska Registered Guide and Outfitter #1299
Alaska Wild Wind Adventures
a1askasvi1dwind@email.com
(907)414-5434
www.alaskawildwind.com
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